
 ‘Spreading’ Mandela Day spirit with sandwich packs! 
Friday 25th July 2025 

 
 
Nelson Mandela Day commemorates the lifetime of service Nelson Mandela gave to South 
Africa. This special day calls on us to use his life’s work to make our world a better place in his 
honour.  
 
On Friday 25th July we are excited to host the incredible Ingoma Choir who will sing some 
beautiful songs in honour of Madiba in a special assembly. Then the choir will spread out and 
join boys in their classes to make sandwich packs for the children in the orphanages in Hout 
Bay. Parents will be asked to assist by ensuring that their son’s class has the following items: 
 
 

• 14 loaves of bread - white or brown 

• Sandwich fillers - minimum 8 small jars of jam or chocolate spread 

• 14 x 1 kilogram fruit packs - apples or naartjies 

• 140 x healthy treat – small packet of cheddars or pretzels, jungle oats bar etc 
 
 
Due to nut allergies, we will not be using peanut butter as a spread. Please note that we will 
be providing the utensils.  
 
Boys have already customised the paper lunch bags by decorating them with Mandela themed 
drawings and quotes for the children in Hout Bay. 
 
These items can be brought in on Wednesday, 23rd or Thursday 24th. Each form teacher will 
link with the Class Rep to provide any further details. 
 
 
Thank you so much for assisting us and we look forward to celebrating Mandela day on the 
first Friday of next term. 
 
 
Much love from Outreach Team 
 
 
 
 
 


